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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Jennifer Wallace <jenniferkwallace@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2015 8:32 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: UNFFR Project comments

Hello Mr. Barnes, 

I am writing in opposition to the cold water removal plans for Lake Almanor.  My family and extended family 
have lived and recreated in the Chester/Mineral area for decades.  We enjoy fishing, boating, water skiing, 
swimming, and a number of other activities at Butt Lake and Lake Almanor.  Children have grown up/are 
growing up spending summers at these lakes.  We have spent money boosting the local economy, from gas and 
groceries to building supplies and contractors and labor for home projects.  I strongly oppose taking cold water 
from these lakes.  These are shallow waters to begin with, and there is not a lot of cold water available to shunt 
downstream.  Although these are man-made lakes, and usually I favor natural systems, at this point I am not 
convinced that removal of cold water from one area and trying to put it in another area is feasible or beneficial 
for any part of the system.   

Thank you for your time, 

Jen 
 
 
--  
Jennifer Wallace, PA - C - (c) 303-399-2918 - JenniferKWallace@gmail.com 


